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Dear Families 

The school photos taken outdoors last week – 
look great! The sample has already been sent 
home to you – please follow the instructions if 
you would like to place an order.  

 
I hope that you and your families are keeping safe 

and well during the start of this second National 
Lockdown. Please do not hesitate to get in touch 

if your family situation changes in any way – this 

helps us to continue to support your children 
effectively. We are supporting Children in Need 

with ‘FIVE TO THRIVE’ by continuing to focus on 

well-being, which is crucial for our children! We 

want to equip every child with strategies to 
recognise and manage their feelings. This 

Friday, children can come to school in clothes 

that make them feel happy! We have a ‘just 
giving’ page set up for you to make donations.  

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/st-day-carharrack-school 

 
UNIFORM 
We are excited to launch our new website for ordering school uniform. Please use the link 
below for any embroidered cardigans, fleeces and crewneck sweatshirts.  
Book bags and small adult crewneck sweatshirts can still be purchased through the office. 
 
https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/stdayandcarharrack  
 
FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

It is great news for our children that Marcus Rashford’s actions have resulted in a government 
change over free school meals during the holidays. Ahead of this news, Cornwall Council had 
already agreed to provide funding to families in receipt of means-tested Free School Meals during 
the Christmas holidays (you do not need to apply again).  Eligible families will receive £15 per week 
for each child. Further information to follow once this has been clarified.  

If your circumstances have changed, please check if you are now eligible for FSM support – if 
you have not yet applied for free school meals, please click here. 
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National restrictions began in England on 5 November 
Find out about the new restrictions and what you can and cannot do. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/new-national-restrictions-from-5-november 
 

STAYING SAFE – PROTECTING EACH OTHER 

Please continue to follow all government guidance above – this is crucial in keeping our staff as 
safe as possible – to ensure we can keep all classes open. It is great that the children can socialise 

in their school bubble this time around, but please follow guidance by not mixing outside of school 

hours. Thank you for continuing to keep as much distance as possible at drop off and collection times 

and thank you for taking precautions to self-isolate if required. The guidance above offers clear 
guidelines on ‘childcare bubbles’ with one family – please note that this childcare bubble cannot 

change once established. Please inform the office if you have this arrangement in place.  

 
The St Day and Carharrack Remote Learning Policy is available on our school website:  

http://www.st-day.cornwall.sch.uk/website/school_policies/362899 

Please have a look as this explains the procedures we have in place if your child has to 
self –isolate or the class bubble has to close due to a positive case with a member of staff 

or child. If you require a paper copy, please call the office.  

 
We are here to help in any way we can.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Susannah Storey 
 
Headteacher 
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